
To Mayor & Council,  

 

I am writing to you today regarding the Get Active program for Grade 5/10 that was scheduled to run 
from Nov 1 2020 to October 31 2021. 

 

I support this program full-heartedly, the benefits can be life changing & as I understand your intention 
was to encourage positive life-long habits & I’ve experienced that first-hand.  

 

As a large portion of the timeframe was affected by Covid disruptions, I was wondering if you would 
consider extending the program for the 2020/2021 Grade 5/10’s for another year?  

 

Our whole town / world has been disrupted in all manner of ways & I feel that if you could l extended 
this program those kids could reap the full benefits of this incredibly valuable initiative. 

 

Kind Regards 
 
PJ O’Heany 
6424 Balsam Way 
Whistler BC V8E0C5  

 
 




